
   

 

 

 

 

Monday 27th January  

Forest School for Year 1,2,3 and 4 

3.30– 4.30 PFC 

Tuesday 28th January  

 

Wednesday 29th January 

Gymnastics Club 3.30-4.30 

 

Thursday 30th January 

Year 5 and 6 Love Music Trust lessons in 5/6 

 

Friday 31st January  

 

Please see the last page of the 

newsletter for our Spring ‘Save the 

Date’. 

 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

24th January 2025 

School Dinners—Week 2 

Mrs Chignell   01625 917280  head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 

A Blue Peter Badge for Daisy 

You may remember a few weeks ago, we shared 

Daisy’s Titanic story on the newsletter.  

Daisy then sent her story to Blue Peter and last 

week she received a Blue Peter Badge in the 

post!! 

On page 5 of this week’s newsletter, there          

is information on how you can apply for a         

variety of different Blue Peter Badges.  



   

 

 

 

      

Mr Smith’s PE Awards 

Mr Smith awarded this week’s certificates to 

Frankie in KS1 and to Robin in KS2 for excellent 

team work and being able to communicate their 

sequences without using words, just actions. 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award was   

Year 1 and 2 

Whole School 88.1% 

 Rec/1 85.7 %                                                   

Y1/2   89.8%                                                       

Y3/4 87.5% 

Y5/6 89% 

 

      Styal Star of The Week 

The Styal  Value  of the Week is 

Unique 

Reception– Ruby 

Year 1– Gracie 

 Year 2– Poppy  

Year 3– Dottie 

Year 4– Ava 

Year 5– Oscar 

Year 6– Marcus 

 
Communication 

Please can I remind all parents and carers to follow the procedure below should you wish to 

discuss a matter with a member of staff. 

Make an appointment with your child’s class teacher as they are best positioned to address 

your concern. This can be done via the school office. Please do not email staff directly but use 

the office email address    admin@styal.cheshire.sch.uk  

If your concern is not resolved, please make an appointment to see either myself or              

Mrs Hennessey. 

Thank you  



   

 

 

 

      

Last Week in Forest School 

.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Year 3 and 4 made 

Mayan shields using charcoal 

to draw their designs. After 

that, they crushed up berries 

so they could colour in their 

designs. They also made their 

own paintbrushes to paint 

with. 
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Great Work 

So many topics we study at Styal really do engage and excite children’s minds and curiosity.  The  

Titanic topic in Year 5 and 6 has been no exception. Mrs Hennessey was impressed by Alec’s     

history work on the subject. He came to me and explained in incredible detail what he had learnt 

and has certainly developed a great  understating of historical enquiry using evidence from the 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to their history topic, children in Year 5 and 6 have been reading a book called Henry’s 

Freedom Box which is a based on a true story. The story has sparked much debate about Henry’s 

experiences and their writing this week has been a diary entry from Henry’s perspective about 

these experiences. Oscar was thrilled with his final piece and wanted to share his work with me. It 

was very emotive and  captured his feelings perfectly.  



   

 

 

 

      

 

Freya has been spending some of her free 

time at the weekend cleaning up her local 

area litter picking.  

Freya found an assortment of plastic and wooden cutlery in the hedgerow! 

We love finding out about the positive contributions our children make to their                

local communities so please do let us know what  you get up to. 

Perhaps you could get in touch with Blue Peter for a badge.                                                

They love to hear from children who go that extra mile to look after the 

environment.  See the link below on how you can apply for a selection of 

Blue Peter Badges.   

How to earn Blue Peter badges - CBBC  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-badges


   

 

 

 

      

 Reception/1 Maths Discovery Walk 

The children in Reception/1 were using positional language in the local environment   

finding themselves in different places such as in front of the fence and on the wall. 

It is great to get out into our amazing locality and explore.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

Multi Skills event at Wilmslow High School  

A group of children from Year 3 and 4 took part in a multi skills event hosted by Wilmslow 

High School’s PE department.  

The children practised a variety of skills but the aim was to have fun and enjoy the         

experience. They certainly did that! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


